
 

16th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

MULTI-CULTURAL ARTS WEEK 
 
Across the Knottingley area Academies will be taking part in the Multi-Cultural Arts Week which begins on 26th 
June 2017.  
 
This will involve several Academies who are fortunate to take part in the event when children will be given an 
understanding of other cultures throughout the world.   
 
Your child will attend Simpsons Lane Academy on Monday 26th June for a workshop during the day.  Years 
1,2,and 3 will attend in the morning and Years 4, 5, and 6 in the afternoon.  They will be accompanied by 
members of staff from school and will walk to and from the Academy. 
 
Among the activities taking place the children will take part in a dance class which will be taught by a 
choreographer which we will showcase in an assembly on Friday 30th June (further details on this will follow). 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this project please complete the slip below and return to school by 
Thursday 22nd June 2017 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
A Yeomans 
Head of Academy 
 

 
MULTICULTRAL ARTS WEEK 

 
I would like my child………………………………………………………………………..Class…………………………………….. 
 
to take part in the above event. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………….  Contact Number……………………………………………. 


